
Aging Matters: Caregiving Panel (to follow video): 

Gretchen Funk, MSW, FiftyForward Care Team Director will lead a discussion 

with a Care Team client about her family’s caregiving journey which included the  

development and implementation of a care plan to address the family’s needs. Other 

service providers will be on hand to join in the discussion.  Caregiving resources 

and supportive materials will also be available. 

The existence and impact of informal 
caregiving are often overlooked in the 
United States. Caregiving will become 
more important, relevant and necessary 
as people live longer and Baby Boom-
ers age and create a strain on the long-
term and healthcare system.  

What is needed to address this issue 
and soften the impact?  
 
Aging Matters: Caregiving, the third  
episode in NPT’s Aging Matters series, 
focuses on the issues surrounding  
informal caregiving - including a  
fragmented formal system for dealing 
with long-term care, the effects of care-
giving on the health and income of  
family and friends -- and what to expect, 
and how to plan, for the next “Boom” in 
the aging and for those who care for 
them. 

Aging Matters: Caregiving premieres 
on NPT, Thursday, July 17 at 8 p.m. 

RSVP at: events@fiftyforward.org  
or call (615) 743-3400. 

Nashville Public Television and FiftyForward  

invite you to a luncheon and preview screening of  
NPT's new documentary  

NPT Reports: Aging Matters - Caregiving 

Monday, July 14, 2014  

11:30 am - 1 pm 
 

Panel discussion to follow; Lunch provided  
FiftyForward/Patricia Hart Building  
174 Rains Ave. Nashville, Tenn. 37203  

mailto:events@fiftyforward.org

